
Bill 1249

Members of the House Human Services Committee,

My name is Curtis Kadrmas, District 8. I support this bill and ask the committee for a Do Pass on
bill 1249. It is with deep sadness that this is upon us to consider such matters. While those
opposed to this bill have sons or daughters they want to protect, I do as well. And forward
looking, my Grandchildren. What child at such an early impressionable age will not be
influenced by your decisions without this bill? A young boy with raging hormones and a society
that it would seem has drunk the kool aid of all inclusiveness, what harm is being done to both
our girls and boys? What impact will there be to future relationships and families? Please
support a do Pass on 1249.

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter and for your service to the state of
North Dakota.


